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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 
Date:  March 30, 2023 
 
Subject: 62F Termination Change 
 
 
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 
 
Description of Change 
 
The pin header termination currently used on the 62F series is no longer available. Because of this, 
Grayhill will be changing the header used on this series to the Samtec MTMS-106-54-F-S-335. The 
change to the alternate header will result in a dimensional change to the termination on the encoder as 
shown in the image below.  
 

 
 
Reason for Change 
 
The pin header termination currently used on the 62F series is no longer available. 
 
Effective Date 
 
3/30/2023 
 
Part Numbers Affected 
 

62F01-02-P  62F11-01-P  62F-11-02-P 

62F15-01-P  62F15-02-P 

62F22-01-P  62F22-02-P 

 
Actions Required 
 
Contact your Area Manager or Customer Experience Team member, if you have any questions. 


